Men's Retreat

January 21-23, 2011

St. Theresa's Parish,

7508 - 29 Avenue

All men are warmly invited to attend a
Men's Prayer Warriors Retreat. Spon-
sored by the St. Peter's Council Knights
of Columbus, this retreat will focus on
the spirituality of St. Joseph. For more
information, please contact Lyle Thorne
at 780-463-8646.

Stewardship
January 9" — Baptism of the Lord
Stewardship — Faith on Fire, Hearts &
Minds Transformed

We all share in the baptismal
priesthood. The 2" Vatican Council...
“The laity derive the right and duty to the
apostolate from their union with Christ the
head; incorporated into Christ's Mystical
Body through Baptism and strengthened
by the power of the Holy Spirit through
Confirmation, they are assigned to the
apostolate by the Lord Himself. They are
consecrated for the royal priesthood and
the holy people (cf. 1 Peter 2:4-10) not
only that they may offer spiritual sacri-
fices in everything they do but also that
they may witness to Christ throughout the
world” DECREE ON THE APOSTOLATE
OF THE LAITY (3). Stewardship is rooted
in our baptism. How are you using your
gifts in response to your baptismal call?

Pastoral Care Visitor Training in
Camrose

Pastoral care visitors make present God’s
love and the Church’s care by providing
companionship, understanding, compassion,
and kindness. “Bringing Communion to the
Sick” is a free workshop intended for trained
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Commun-
ion who bring Communion to the sick and
homebound in their homes or in hospitals
and other care facilities. The workshop, pre-
sented by Rose Marie Fowler, will offer a
deeper and fuller understanding of the sacra-
ments, with particular emphasis on the
Eucharist and the Sacrament of the Anoint-
ing of the Sick. The workshop will be held at
St. Francis Xavier Parish, 5010 — 48 A Ave-
nue, Camrose, on Saturday, January 15, 10
a.m. to 12 p.m. To register for this free two-
hour workshop, please contact Gloria in the
Office of Pastoral Care and Life Initiatives at
780-469-1010 ext. 2247 or gpigat@caedm.ca

Week of Prayer for Christian

Unity 2011

Sunday, January 23, at 7 pm
Hosanna Lutheran Church,

9009 - 163 Street, Edmonton

Mark your calendar for a Service of Prayer
for Christian Unity. This year's theme is
"One in the apostles' teaching, fellowship,
breaking of bread and prayer." (Acts 2:42-
47). Plans are also under way for presenting
noon-hour sessions marking the week at five
different downtown locations. More details
to follow.
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Mary Help of Christians Chinese Catholic Parish 10140 — 119 Street, Edmonton, AB T5K 1Y9
Email address: maryhelpofchrist@interbaun.com Website: www.chinesecatholicparish.ca
Phone: (780) 482-7481 Fax: (780) 482-7488
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Christian Display at Edmonton
City Hall

As part of the ongoing Celebrating Our
Faiths program co-sponsored by the City of
Edmonton and the Edmonton Interfaith Cen-
tre for Education and Action, the Edmonton
and District Council of Churches is proud to
organize the 2011 Christian display at the
Edmonton City Hall. This year’s display
highlights the Week of Prayer for Christian
Unity.

For over 100 years, Christians throughout the
world have marked a Week of Prayer for
Christian Unity. Traditionally held between
January 18 (Feast of St. Peter’s Chair) and
January 25 (Feast of the Conversion of St.
Paul), the Week of Prayer celebrates the
great ecumenical movement among Chris-
tians today to overcome the divisions that
have marked so much of church history. Ac-
tivities of common prayer and witness, edu-
cation and cooperation are typically organ-
ized throughout the month of January in
preparation for, during, and immediately fol-
lowing the Week of Prayer.

All parishioners are invited to attend a cele-
bration event launching the Christian display
in the City Room of Edmonton City Hall at
6:45 p.m. on Monday, January 10. The
evening will feature musical entertainment
by the Willan Chorale of Edmonton, a brief
program of greetings and fellowship, an ori-
entation to items on display and to local
Week of Prayer activities being planned in
the Edmonton area. This is a public event
and everyone is most welcome to attend. The
Christian display will be available to view
until January 30.

Our Lady of Mercy
World Youth Day Camp

Ski or board at Rabbit Hilll Enjoy an evening at Rabbit
Hill with Friends and family on Saturday January 29,
2011 from 5:30 to 10:00 p.m. Our World Youth Day
group has rented the hill and is offering tickets (which
include) ski or board rental, a lift pass and a lesson for
only $25. There are a limited amount of tickets avail-
able and the hill will be closed to the public. To re-
serve your tickets email andre-a@telus.net or
tgmarois@tbwifi.ca or call 780-459-9827, 780-903-
0182.

Event is hosted by Our \lady of Mercy W.Y.D. group.
There will be an outdoor B.B.Q. on site.

Support to Salt + Light

At Salt + Light we have embraced media in its
many forms, in order to share the hope-filled mes-
sage of Jesus Christ and the Catholic Church to
the world.

Salt + Light needs your support now more than
ever. We cannot do this without you.

Please donate to Salt + Light.

Mark Your Calendar!

St. Joseph Seminary and Newman Theologi-
cal College will be ready to welcome you in
the new year to our new buildings at the
Catholic Campus on 84th Street and 100th
Avenue. All parishioners are invited to Open
Houses on Saturday, January 29, and Sat-
urday, February 12, from 1:30 p.m.to 4
p.m. Come visit us and see the beauty of the
Gospel proclaimed in beautiful architecture,
made possible by the grace of God and the
generosity of His people.



